
 

     

 
   

The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) has completed its review of the redesigned 

Uniform Residential Loan Application (URLA) and has directed Freddie Mac and Fannie 

Mae (the GSEs) to make specific modifications to the URLA form. 

 

To allow industry participants time to make the necessary changes, the implementation 

deadlines will be extended. This means the mandatory use of the redesigned URLA form 

will no longer begin on February 1, 2020. 

 

More details will follow over the next several weeks as we continue to assess the impact 

of these changes on the timeline with Fannie Mae and FHFA.  

Read the Joint Announcement  
 

For More Information: 

• Visit our URLA/ULAD webpage.  

• Contact your Freddie Mac representative.  
   

 
   

http://app.infofreddiemac.com/e/er?s=325135053&lid=5617&elqTrackId=45DC061DE8A8802E5985C7C1E6F32306&elq=81b2684f30b842b7bfb34d3a50fc3b9b&elqaid=6965&elqat=1
http://app.infofreddiemac.com/e/er?s=325135053&lid=5616&elqTrackId=FB21CE44B82216227630B66EF39C3677&elq=81b2684f30b842b7bfb34d3a50fc3b9b&elqaid=6965&elqat=1


  
  

 
 


